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In this issue 

The Parish Matters-some good news 

Parking Proposals-have your say 

Flooding Task Force to be chaired by 

Lord Dannatt 

Thickthorn plans ready for approval 

Why we need wildflower meadows in 

Cringleford ... and dead trees! 

Cringleford Developments update 

A Tribute to Maswood Jalil 

Cringleford Parish Council has monthly meetings (except August) 

by Zoom at present. Full Council is held on the second Thursday 

and the Planning and Environment Committee on the first 

Wednesday of each month. Parishioners are welcome to join 

these meetings (details on website). 

There are also additional groups that provide advice to Council­

the Recreation and Amenities Advisory Group and the Finance 

Advisory Group. 
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The Parish Matters—some good news 

Your Parish Council decided not to increase the precept at its January 

meeting when it set the 2021/2022 budget despite a huge drop in income 

from our facilities.  In reality, this means that there will be a small decrease 

in your bill next year because the number of dwellings in the parish 

contributing to the precept increased over the last year. 

And more good news. Work has restarted on the Pavilion. After a difficult 

year, Council have removed the original contractors and have replaced 

them with a local firm who have promised to finish the refurbishment by 

the end of the first week in May. We apologise for the inconvenience that 

the lengthy delay has caused users, but it was beyond our control. 

Eaton and Cringleford Vets asked the Parish Council if it could help make 

safe the drainage ditch outside its surgery on Cantley Lane. It had proven to 

be a danger since at least one member of the public fell into it. We liaised 

with Norfolk County Council to have a fence installed around the ditch. We 

are pleased to report the fence3 is now in place. If you have any concerns 

like this that you have noticed around the Parish, please do contact our 

Clerk (clerk@cringlefordpc.org.uk). 

The Parish Council currently  has a vacancy for a co-opted councillor and a 

second one will become available in May. If you are interested in joining a 

vibrant council and helping us to look after our thriving, rapidly 

expanding village, please do contact our Parish Clerk for further 

information. 

Please note that, to save money, South Norfolk District Council decided they 

will no longer send out bin collection calendars. If you have access to the 

internet, you can print one off at: https://www.south-norfolk.gov.uk/bin-

collection-calendar. 

Parking Proposals—have your say 

Norfolk County Council published their Orders for the proposed changes to  

the roads around Colney Lane and Intwood Road in the EDP in February. By 
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